
INFORMATIONAL MEETING ANNOUNCEMENT 

LIBBEY PKWY AND PLEASANT STREET SIGNALIZATION 

OPEN TO THE GENERAL PUBLIC 

ORGANIZED BY: 

Mayor Robert Hedlund 

Planning & Community 

Development Department  

FACILITATED BY: 

Bristol Bros. Development  

McMahon Transportation 

Engineers & Planners 

WHEN: Wednesday, April 18, 2018 at 7:00 PM

PLACE: Town Council Chambers     

    75 Middle Street, Second Floor 

Weymouth, MA 02189 

PURPOSE OF MEETING: 

Bristol Bros. Development Corp. will design and construct a signalized intersection at the crossing of 

Libbey Industrial Parkway and Pleasant Street in Weymouth. Completion of this project is required by 

the Weymouth Board of Zoning Appeal’s Special Permit Decision regarding the Alexan at Arbor Hill 

Development. The project’s design is currently under development by McMahon Transportation 

Engineers & Planners, and will be presented to the public so residents may become acquainted with 

the project’s scope and preliminary schedule. There will be an open Q&A, and Town staff from the 

Department of Planning and Community Development will be in attendance. The full meeting will be 

recorded and available for viewing online at http://weymouth.tv/.  

FOR MORE INFORMATION CONTACT: 

781-340-5015 or omacdonald@weymouth.ma.us 


